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NEW MENUS – WEEK 2 

 
Friday 29th  April 2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a restful Easter break. The children have settled quickly and we have welcomed 2 new children, Lilly Mae and 
Mason, to our school. This term seems to be flying by already and we have started to plan our usual summer events which 
we haven’t been able to do for the past 2 years. Please see below for the dates for sports day, Brittaine’s Got Talent, 
Enterprise Week, the end of term concerts etc. 
 
This term the Christian value that we will be exploring is being Trustworthy and Honest and this week the children were 
reminded of the story of the Boy who Cried Wolf. Rev’d Dawn also spoke to the children about what the Bible tells us about 
trust. 
 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Billett and I wanted to say well done to Sophia for being so brave this week and I wanted to tell Poppy how amazing she 
was at rounders yesterday. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Jacob was awarded the Golden Boot for scoring the most goals at his football tournament; Sophia was presented 
with a commitment award for her performance in Matilda; Amalie was Gymnast of the Week for her work on the bar and 
beams; Mae was proud of her swimming certificate at Level 3 and Harry told us all about the St George’s parade he took part 
in with Beavers. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, 
Mitchell, Amalie, Joshua, Sophia, Loga, Patrick, Sonny and Poppie. Logan has worked so hard and has achieved his Silver 
Mathletics award. Our Spelling Shed superstar is Quickbury class with 178,004,100 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are 
Josie, Catherine, Alfie, Noah, Patrick, Archie, Pablo, Mya, Joshua and Edith and Leia, Frank, Poppie, Harry, Pablo, Elsie-Mae, 
Noah, James, Oliver and Max were presented with their Silver BLP Certificates.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who always keep their word. 
Copeland: Mae is so trustworthy; she always keeps her word and does what she has promised to do. 
Durrington: Lyra is always honest and keeps her promises. 
Fitzwalter: Poppy is always trustworthy and honest. She is a great role model to her peers. 
Quickbury: Ivy always keeps her word-she is so trustworthy and honest and a very responsible friend and classmate. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Scarlett for persevering with a task and having the courage to try again. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Zak who will 5 next week. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
New Lunch Menus 
 
Dates  
Monday 2nd May: Bank Holiday 
Friday 6th May: Quickbury Residential Trip meeting for Parents 3:10pm 
Monday 9th -Thursday 12th May: KS2 SATs 
Wednesday 18th May – Friday 20th May: Quickbury Class Residential Trip 
Thursday 26th May: Jubilee party in school (tbc) 
Friday 27th May: Inset Day 
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Monday 30th May-Friday 3rd June: Half-term 
Monday 6th June: Science Week 
Monday 4th July: Enterprise Week 
Thursday 7th July: Transition Day 
Monday 11th July: Brittaine’s Got Talent 
Tuesday 12th July: Sports Day 
Monday 18th July: Oliver! 6pm (KS2) 
Tuesday 19th July: Oliver! 9:30am 
Wednesday 20th July: Leavers’ assembly 9:15am 
                                      End of Term 1:15pm 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July Inset (non-pupil) days 
 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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